								January 7, 2020
Dear 7-H Parents :
	Wow!!  That is weird to write 2020!!  Welcome back to school, both students and parents.  Hope you all had a wonderful, restful Christmas Break.  Here are a few reminders for this month.
· The Me to We group will be having a Bake Sale on Friday, January 17. Proceeds will go to the Ethiopian Fund. There will be various baked goods for a good price. Thanks for your support. 
· There will be no school for students on Monday, January 27, due to a teacher Professional Learning day.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]With the extreme cold weather, students are expected to come to school properly dressed for the weather.  This could include ski pants, winter coat, winter boots, winter hat and mittens/gloves.  
		Thank you for your continued support and encouragement.  If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to call me at the school: 276-4000.			

								Mrs. Iris Hitchcock
